
 
 
 

 
 
March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Your child has requested enrollment in a class for which he/she was not recommended.  Please 
consider the following in making this decision:  
 

• The pace of the class may be inappropriate for your child. 
 

• The content may be too difficult. 
 

• Your child might not earn a grade which he/she considers satisfactory, despite their 
            best efforts. 

 
• It may be impossible for your child to change to a different course or level after the start of 

 the school year. Your child might have to cope with an inappropriate placement for the  
entire school year, which may cause undue stress. 

 
• The final average earned in the course will appear on your child's high school  

transcript and will be calculated into their overall GPA, which may affect college  
admission.  

 
After discussing this with your child and their school counselor, please sign below indicating you  
are aware of these possible consequences, and that you still wish your child to enroll in a class for 
which they were not recommended. Please return the signed form to your child’s school counselor. 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Student Name:           ______________________________________________ 
  
 
Recommended for:  ____ Math 8                             ____ Science 8  
 
Requested:          ____ Algebra 1                         ____ Earth Science 
 
     
Parent/Guardian signature (required): ________________________________ Date: _________ 
 
 
Student signature (required): _______________________________________ Date: _________ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patrick Mussolini 
Patrick Mussolini 
Principal 

  
505 Broadway 
Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522 
t 914. 693-7643   
f 914. 693-1536 
http://ms.dfsd.org 
 

 

Sandra Hacker, School Counselor 
Rose Mittan, School Counselor 
Julissa Marcano, School Psychologist 
Sheila Kusi-Asare, Social Worker 
 
 


